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November 20th, 2024   CORPORATE RELEASE 
 
 

IMPACT RECEIVES $512,000 FROM RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT REBATE 
 

Impact Minerals Limited (ASX:IPT) is pleased to announce that it has received a rebate of $512,000 before 

costs from the Research and Development Tax Incentive scheme for the financial year ending June 2024.  

These funds will be used to continue the Pre-Feasibility Study on Impact’s flagship Lake Hope High Purity 

Alumina (HPA) Project, which is scheduled for completion in Q1 2025. They will also contribute to the 

accelerated start of the recently announced research and development project in conjunction with CPC 

Engineering and Edith Cowan University to help build a pilot plant for the Lake Hope Project.  The project 

will also be funded by the recently announced grant of $2.87 million under the Federal Government’s CRC-

P programme (ASX Releases October 22nd, 2024, and November 18th, 2024). 

Impact’s Managing Director, Dr Mike Jones, said, “The unique mineralogy and patented and proprietary 

processing techniques for the Lake Hope High Purity Alumina project have allowed us to claim back a 

significant proportion of our expenditures on it through the R and D Tax Incentive programme and this will be 

the case moving forwards. The funds will be put towards the Lake Hope Pre-Feasibility Study and the start of 

our exciting research project with CPC Engineering and Edith Cowan University to build a pilot plant to produce 

HPA from the clays at Lake Hope. The end result will likely be one of the most cost effective feasibility studies in 

the industry”. 

The company would like to thank Ernst and Young and Kate Griffiths, in particular, for their help preparing 

the R and D applications over the past nine years. 
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